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At the request of the Ministry of Transportation (MTO), | am sharing a communication
regarding a new process through which driver licence cards seized as part of roadside
suspensions are returned.

For further details, please review the memo from Interim Assistant Deputy Minister
Kevin Byrnes of the Road User Safety Division, attached.

As indicated in Interim ADM Byrnes’ memo, any questions may be directed to Nadia
Naccarato at nadia.naccarato@ontario.ca.

Sincerely,

M

Stephen Beckett
Assistant Deputy Minister
Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division
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